
MEMBERSHIP	MEETING	MINUTES	–	June	1,	2023

OREGON	REGION	CLASSIC	CAR	CLUB	OF	AMERICA


PACKARDS	OF	OREGON


Members	and	guests	present:	John	Imlay,	Howard	Freedman	&	Tamera	Krajeski,	Bob	&	Frankie	Douglas,	Bill	Jabs	and	
guest	May,	Chris	Cataldo,	Larry	Cox,	Joe	Munsch,	Matt	Hackney,	Bob	Earls,	Monte	Glud	and	guest	Larry	Metzger


The	meeting	was	called	to	order	early	at	6:25PM	as	we	waited	for	dinner.	


Secretary’s	Report:	A	motion	was	passed	to	dispense	with	the	reading	of	the	minutes	from	the	last	meeting.


Treasurer’s	Report:	Treasurer’s	report	for	both	clubs	was	delivered	by	Howard	Freedman.	Both	accounts	have	been	
moved	from	USBank	over	to	OnPoint	Credit	Union	in	order	to	earn	interest	and	more	convenience.		Howard	mentioned	
that	he	needed	to	even	up	the	accounts	since	he	had	not	necessarily	had	costs	of	events	allocated	evenly.		


Sunshine	Report:	

- No	one	is	sick	at	the	moment,	but	Howard	cut	his	lip	shaving.

- John	mentioned	that	Patsy	Terpening	passed	away	in	February.


Activities/Tours	Report:	

- Bob	D.	and	Bob	E.	gave	a	recap	of	the	Olson’s	Gasket	tour	along	with	the	visit	to	the	Chevy	collection	in	Paulsbo.		

The	tour	was	a	great	success	and	very	educational!		

- John	and	Bill	reviewed	all	our	upcoming	activities	including	the	National	Packard	Meet.

- May	talked	about	the	Forest	Grove	Concours	–	they	really	need	some	classics!

- Bill	mentioned	that	the	visit	to	Jerry	and	BJ’s	for	the	concert	may	or	may	not	take	place.		More	info	on	that	later.

- Joe	reminded	everyone	of	the	Hillsboro	Tuesday	Market	night	on	July	18th.		Get	our	cars	in	front	of	the	kids!

- Monte	also	reminded	everyone	of	the	4th	of	July	party	at	their	house.	


Membership	Report:		 


Webmaster	Report:

- Joe	indicated	that	both	websites	are	being	updated.		He’s	switching	the	CCCA	site	over	to	the	new	web	host.


Publications	Report:	

- Dave	plans	to	have	both	out	around	the	end	of	the	month.		Joe	Santana	is	working	on	them	right	now.


Old	Business:		

- No	News


New	Business:	

- Bob	says	Ronald	Wilson’s	car	is	ready	and…	he’s	working	on	Roy	Asbahr’s	1951	Bel	Air.		

-

Program:	

- Bill	showed	slides	of	the	September	tour	locations	and	John	showed	slides	from	the	Olson’s	tour.


The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	8:00	pm-ish.	


